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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

Candidate Filing Opens for the  
September 14 California Gubernatorial Recall Election 

 
 

MONO COUNTY, Calif. (July 9, 2021) –Today, Mono County Acting Registrar of Voters 
Scheereen Dedman announced the opening of the candidate filing period for the September 14, 
2021 California Gubernatorial Recall Election.  Candidates looking to file to run for this office may 
contact the office to request an appointment to receive their paperwork in-person at the Mono 
County Elections Department located at 74 School Street (Annex I) in Bridgeport.    
 
The deadline to return completed paperwork for the Recall Election is Friday, July 16, 2021.   
Candidates running for office are encouraged to review the candidate information accessed here: 
https://www.sos.ca.gov/elections/upcoming-elections/2021-ca-gov-recall. 
 
The mission of the County Clerk-Recorder-Registrar/Clerk of the Board of Supervisors is to serve 
Mono County by providing essential election services in a fair, accessible and transparent 
manner.  For more information, please visit https://monocounty.ca.gov/elections or contact the 
office directly at (760) 932-5537.                                       
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